
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the Minister of Youth and Sports to discuss
lifting of the ban on Iraqi stadiums

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

Minister of Youth and Sports Abdul Hussein Abtan Saturday 25/3/2017.
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His Eminence with Abtan discussed the lifting of the ban on Iraqi stadiums, expressing the

support of the National Iraqi Alliance for lifting the ban on Iraqi stadiums, because of its

impact on the level of sports and politics as one of the most important forms of restoring

normal life.
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His eminence called on the Ministry of Youth and Sports to pay attention to the post-Daesh

phase in the liberated areas, especially in sports and awareness programs needed for young

people to immunize them from terrorist Daesh ideology, pointing out the importance of

coordination with non-governmental organizations in this domain.


